
July 18, 2023 
 

The following applicants have applied for an operator’s license for the license year 
2022-2024 and have been recommended for approval based on their record check by 
the police department: 
 
Ochoa Erika A. 2055 Allerton Dr. Oshkosh 

Sanchez Leila K. 124 Lamplighter Dr.  #8 Kaukauna 

 
 


